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In light of the need for children to behave differently when they return to school, these additions have been made to the Caythrope Primary School behaviour policy. These behaviour policy changes will be communicated to pupils, parents and staff.
Arrival and Departure to and from School
Pupils must enter the school site at their designated time of arrival by the Back lane entrance. Parents must follow and encourage children to adhere to the 2 meter social distancing guidelines. Posters will be clearly displayed to guide parents to the designated separate entrances for year groups. Pupils must enter and exit the building via their designated doorway.
Hygiene
Pupils must wash their hands on entry to the building, before and after eating and at regular intervals. Tissues will be available for sneezing or coughing for disposal (‘catch it, bin it, kill it’). Children must be reminded of the importance of avoiding touching their mouths, nose and eyes with hands.
Children must not cough or spit at or towards any other person. This behaviour will NOT be tolerated. If it is felt that a child purposely carries out these actions towards another person they will be immediately removed from the school.
Socialising
Pupils may only socialise with pupils within their teaching group. Groups will be no greater than 15 pupils.  At break times pupils must remain in their designated zoned areas. 
Moving around school
Key stage 1 children will access toilets in Key stage 1. Year 6 and children of key workers will access the Key Stage 2 toilets. Corridors will have a “Keep right” system to avoid contact. Only 2 pupils to use toilets at a time. On waiting for the toilet children are expected to maintain 2m distancing using the markers.
Symptoms
Children must tell an adult if you they experiencing symptoms of coronavirus
Equipment
Children must not share equipment unless it has been thoroughly wiped and cleaned after use.
Home Learning
It is an expectation that pupils at home will continue their learning at home with the support of school staff. Class pages are updated regularly during this time with learning packs and links to useful resources. Where access to the internet is unavailable, pupils will be provided with a printed learning pack.
Rewards and Sanctions
Pupils learning remotely will be able to forward examples of work they are proud of via twitter/email. Work will be rewarded by certificates/teampoints and celebrated in our virtual Celebration Assembly.
Sanctions will be as the behaviour policy.
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